Docket No. 50-331

lowa Electric Light and Power
Company

ATTN: Mr. Lee Liu
President and Chief
Executive Officer

IE Towers

P. 0. Box 351

Cedar Rapids, IA 52406

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated May 4, 1984, which included a copy of the
Iowa Electric Light and Power Company's objectives and the objectives for
State of Iowa and Linn and Benton Counties for the Duane Arnold Energy
Center Emergency Preparedness Exercise scheduled for August 1, 1984, We
have reviewed your exercise objectives and find them acceptable. In
addition, we appreciate the timely submittal of your exercise objectives.

If you have any questions, please contact Willfam B. Gloersen of my staff
at 312-790-5582.

Sincerely,

/Y. fapurwe Llr
€. J/ Paperfello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Safety Branch

Enclosure: IELPCo 1tr dtd 5/4/84

cc w/o encl.:
D. Mineck, Plant Superintendent
Nuclear

cc w/encl.:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Thomas Houvenagle, Iowa
Commerce Commission
M. Collins, FEMA, Region VII
D. Matthews, EPB, OIE
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